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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: REVISED DRAWINGS - application at 27-29 Whitfield Street ref: 2017/6080/P

 

 

From: lucinda meade  

Sent: 27 March 2018 23:00 

To: Hazelton, Laura  

Subject: Re: REVISED DRAWINGS - application at 27-29 Whitfield Street ref: 2017/6080/P 

 

Dear Laura 

 

Having studied the external walls for the application of 27-29 Whitfield Street ref: 2017/6080/P, it is clear 

that the proposed alteration to the wall would be architecturally disfiguring to Colville Place. 

The application proposes to keep the existing un-rendered brick and then chip off the lower rendering, 

damaging the bricks underneath, but then painting the exposed and chipped brick, white/off white. 

It is hard to see how this could look like anything other than a mistake. The current attempt now visible, 

makes this evident. It neither maintains the original intention nor updates the facade.  

In addition, as before the roof extensions will overlook and dominate 1, Colville Place. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lucinda 

 

Lucinda Meade 


